
 

 

DEPARTMENT CONTEST 

 

FOR  

 

ONE-YEAR POST YEARBOOK 

 
 

 

The Department of North Carolina will hold a contest for One-Year Post Yearbooks for the 

2014-2015 Legion year.  The scrapbooks will be judged at the Department Convention held in 

June by the Public Relations Committee appointed by the Department Commander.  Awards will 

be presented for the top three yearbooks. 

 

National Headquarters will also be conducting a 2014 One-Year Post Yearbook.  Since National 

Headquarters does have specific guidelines which must be followed in preparing your yearbook.  

These guidelines are located on Pages 148-150 of The Officer’s Guide.  If you cannot locate 

your Officer’s Guide, please use the lower portion of this memo to request the guidelines from 

Department Headquarters.  The winner of the Department Contest will be entered in the National 

Competition.  These pages can also be downloaded from the national website at 

http://www.legion.org/publications/160963/post-officer-guide-and-manual-ceremonies  

 

Send request for "Guidelines for One-Year Post Scrapbook/Yearbook" to: 

 

   Department Headquarters 

   PO Box 26657 

   Raleigh, NC 27611 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

Yes, my Post is interested in entering the Department Contest for Post Pictorial Yearbook.  

Please send a copy of the guidelines to: 

 

 

NAME: _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS: ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

          ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

POST NO.: __________________________     LOCATION: ____________________________ 

 

 

http://www.legion.org/publications/160963/post-officer-guide-and-manual-ceremonies

